We have a team participating in Relay for Life this year. To allow Primary school students the ability to participate as well we are offering the chance to be part of the Mini Relay. Mini Relayers participate with the community for a short part of the event rather than the whole thing.

When: 15th September

Where: James Cook University

Time: 2pm to 5pm

If you are interested please collect a permission form from the office. We would love to see you

there. Parents are welcome to stay or drop off and collect.

